
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL ANNOUNCEMENT 

LNG TRANSPORTATION VESSEL FOR 

LNG INFRASTRUCTURE IN NIAS  

 

 
PT PLN Energi Primer Indonesia and PT Berkat Samudra Gemilang Lines (hereinafter called 

COMPANY) invite applications from experienced and capable Bidder for participating in “Request 

for Proposal” to collaborate on the development of LNG infrastructure in Nias. This Request for 

Proposal invitation provides an overview of: 

 

1. The opportunity to engage in the shipbuilding of LNG Transportation Vessel for LNG 

infrastructure in Nias. 

2. Indicative administration, technical, and financial requirements pertaining to Bidder 

capabilities. 

3. Other essential information regarding Request for Proposal requirements.  

 

The primary objective of this process is to select Bidder who will be awarded to carry out the 

COMPANY’s project for LNG Transportation Vessel. 

  

Request for Proposal (RFP) Document can be obtained by Bidders on: 

 

• Place   : Online by filling out the form below  

 

https://forms.gle/XNGt4wEdvH8yHit1A 

 

• Date/Time : 21st – 26th June 2024 (Working Hours – no later than 7PM Jakarta Time) 

 

We kindly request that the form be filled out with accurate and truthful information. Thank you. 

 

 
 

        Jakarta, 21th of June 2024 

PT PLN Energi Primer Indonesia & 

PT Berkat Samudra Gemilang Lines 

 

                

 

 

 
 


